
Rakegate Close, Wolverhampton, WV10 6US 

Phone: 01902 558608 

Email: rakegate.primary@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

Website: www.rakegateprimary.co.uk 

21st June 2019 

A message from the Headteacher:                     

Sports Day - Despite the terrible weather we 

have had recently, we are hoping to go ahead 

with our planned Sports Day. We will inform 

you by Marvellous Me, Facebook and Twitter if 

we have to cancel.                                

On Wednesday 26th June at 4.00pm in 

Rakegate main hall, Wolverhampton Girls High 

School will be holding a workshop for any 

pros[pective students and their parents/carers. If 

you are interested in finding out more about the 

school please come along.              

Dates for your diary:                                 

24th June: Y5 Dudley Zoo visit                      

26th June: Sports Day                             

27th June: Y6 Family morning 9.30am               

2nd July: Reception Family morning 9.30am              

       Y4 Music concert 2.00pm              

3rd July: Summer Fair 2.30-5.00pm 

Work of the week: 

School attendance: 

 Target: Last week: This week: 

97% 97.1% 95% 

Class: Last week: This week: 

N Joys, Laci, Diljot &  

Lucas 

Maryam, Caiden, Freya 

& Amari 

R1 - Lovell & Ronnie 

R2 
Jashanpreet & Juwayriya - 

1LB Toby & Owen Harnur & Leo 

1AP Ryan & Harjas Brooke & Roya 

2VB Poppie & Tia Noahmark & Thomas 

2PM Amrita & Jessica 2PM 

3LM Chloe & Aiden Jayden & Paargavi 

3WH Jacob & Ruta Shabadreet & Finley 

4SM Spencer & Kaya-B 4SM 

4ET Lexi & Kaiden 4ET & Brandon 

5JG Connor & Miya Zak & Liam 

5MP 
Simran & Liam Balraj & Felicity 

6CH Riad & Max - 

6MC - 6MC 

Hot Chocolate Friday: 

Year: Last week: This week: 

R Ellis Kadence 

Y1 Amelia Ryan 

Y2 Kiran Logan 

Y3 Akeelah Katherine 

Y4 Dejarnee Aarav 

Y5 Zakareeya Jasmine 

Y6 Freya Bradley 

On 3rd July we are hosting our first 

Summer Fair! You should have received a 

separate letter about the event. We would 

be grateful for any donations as all  

money made will go into school funds to 

buy resources and subsidise visits for 

your children. If you would like to run a 

stall or help out in any way, please 

speak to myself or Mrs Rogers. 


